
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

We have been very busy planning our 2012 schedule and setting some
goals for this new year.  We have seen the Lord do some great things in

the past and we are looking forward to what he is going to do in the future
with us at IBOM.  We have been booking meetings in the following states

for 2012:  Illinois, Missouri, Minnesota, Wisconsin, Ohio, Pennsylvania, New
York, Connecticut, Georgia, North Carolina, West Virginia, Kansas, Delaware,

Texas, Arizona, Utah, Montana, and Wyoming.  If you know of any churches in
these states that you would like to recommend to us, then please feel free to contact

us.

IBOM Kenya Conference 2012

We would like to ask you to pray for our upcoming 2012 IBOM Kenya Conference.
There is a need of $5,000 that needs to be met soon.  We are asking our supporting
churches to help us meet this need.  Please prayerfully consider helping with this project.

Deputation

The Lord is doing amazing things with us while we are on deputation.  We getting closer
to our goal every month. Please pray with us that the Lord would raise all of our support
quickly.

Family

We are all happy and healthy.  Micah and Savannah are making friends and enjoying
life on the road.  We had a wonderful Christmas and were able to see both of our families
this year.

Email Updates

We have been sending out monthly email updates for the past few months.  If you
would like to join our email update list, then feel free to contact me by email. We
would love to send you our updates.

Please pray for us as we continue doing the Lord’s will for our lives.

The Smiths
Kenya / Field Missionary

Sending Church:
Victory Bible
Baptist Church
2007 Beltline Road
Collinsville, IL 62234

Send Support to:
I.B.O.M. Inc.
PO Box 16576
Asheville, NC 28816
Tel. 828-252-6750
Fax 828-259-9427

Mobile: 865-805-7546

E-mail:
spencersmith312@yahoo.com
www.ibomkenya.org

Establishing churches and mission
churches with national pastors.

Centers to train preachers in
scriptures and evangelism.

Training twice a year for all
national pastors with our
supporting pastors preaching
and teaching
Bible Conferences.
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